
Dear Discovery Families,

To improve traffic congestion at the end of the day and provide more
collaborative planning time for teachers, dismissal times will be staggered for the
2024-2025 school year according to the following groups:

● Students in Discovery Elementary School (grades K-5) with no siblings in
Discovery Middle School (grades 6-8) will dismiss at 2:30 PM

● Students in Discovery Middle School (grades 6-8) and their Discovery
Elementary School (grades K-5) siblings will dismiss at 3:00 PM

We are working on specifics, and more information will be provided towards the
end of the summer.

Thank you,

Mr. Guernsey
Executive Director
Discovery Charter School
gguernsey@discoverycharter.org


